
November 2, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
a------------------ b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00221 

Northeast Woodford County Water District 
Correction to Response to Request for Information #1 Question #5 

Dear Ms. Bridwell : 

Mike Foley detected a discrepancy in the response by Northeast Woodford County Water District to 
Request for Information #1 Question #5. In that response, Northeast Woodford District reported that 
they had installed three 1" meters in 2021; however, because three 1 inch tapping fees seemingly 
should have totaled $3,105 ($1,035 X 3) and the reported amount of tapping fees collected was $5,244, 
Mr. Foley asked that this discrepancy be investigated and corrected. 

Ms. Mary Routh at Northeast Woodford District confirmed by email yesterday that the response to 
Request for Information #1 Question #5 should be changed to: 

Response: Northeast Woodford District installed four 1" meters in 2021 for 
a total of $5,244 in tapping fees. There was an additional charge for work 
required to install one of the meters. 

Thank you for the opportunity to correct this discrepancy. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 
Straightline Kentucky LLC 
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